
From: Byers, Harris <Harris.Byers@stantec.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 8:15 AM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Subject: RE: Site Investigation Workplan Discussion 
 
Great! 
 
To confirm from our previous discussion, the objective is to complete the SI sampling this winter/spring 
(minus perhaps GW monitoring for a year, if necessary).  Portions of the property will then be transferred 
to private developers who will then develop the RAP/Soil Mgmt. Plans for their particular parcel.  Those 
plans will then give you the trigger for opening new BRRTS cases to carry those projects to closure.  
 
In parallel, the City will develop RAP/Soil Management Plans for the ROWs and will retain the existing 
BRRTS case number going forward.   
 

Harris Byers, Ph.D.  
Sr. Brownfields Project Manager 
  

Direct: 414 581-6476 
Harris.Byers@stantec.com 
  

Stantec 
12075 Corporate Parkway Suite 200 
Mequon WI 53092-2649 
  

 

  
  

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written 
authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
 

-----Original Appointment----- 
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 7:59 AM 
To: Byers, Harris 
Subject: Accepted: Site Investigation Workplan Discussion 
When: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 10:00 AM-11:00 AM (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada). 
Where: Microsoft Teams Meeting 
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